Christine Goulet

From:

Jennifer Williams, Membership Coordinator < membership@oapsb.ca>

Sent:

December 18, 2023 9:01 AM

To:

Christine Goulet

Subject:

Provincial Appointees Process for the CSPA - New and Existing



Provincial Appointees Process for the CSPA - New and Existing



Recently at zone meetings the need for current provincial appointees to reapply for the position of provincial appointee under the CSPA has been discussed.

Important information for Section 10 Police Services Boards - Provincial Appointees

We received confirmation from the Ministry that current provincial appointees with Section 10 boards do not need to reapply to be considered for the positions on detachment boards under the CSPA. The Ministry will be reaching out to current provincial appointees in section 10 boards to confirm they wish to be considered to serve as provincial appointees on their Detachment Board under the CSPA. Those who confirm they wish to be considered, will go into the pool of candidates in the selection process for the provincial appointment for the board(s) within their detachment area.

Only new applicants will have to make a new profile.

Click Here to Create a New Applicant Profile

Municipal Police Services Boards - Provincial Appointees

Anyone who is currently a Provincial Appointee on a Municipal Police Services Board under the PSA will continue uninterrupted in the transition to the CSPA.

APPOINTMENT & VACANCIES

Please click OAPSB News to see recent news updates and Job Postings.

MINISTRY CONTACTS

Please click on Ministry Contacts if you are looking for who the contact is for your zone.

BOARD & CHIEFS MEMOS

Please click on Board & Chief Memos to see an updated list of all Memos for the year.

The Face and Voice of Police Governance in Ontario

2